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WARNING: Beware of spoofed emails

Unfortunately many of our users are getting emails from

an unknown source disguised as being sent from one'’s
own account.

All Visva-Bharati email account holders are hereby
cautioned to avoid clicking on any link or replying with

any sensitive information to such mails which are tagged
by Google (see screenshot below):

Please delete such emails.
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